
From: Laura Weisshar
To: Maricela Hernandez
Cc: kindon Meik; Erica Green
Subject: Calabasas Senior Center Membership
Date: Monday, November 6, 2023 4:52:09 PM

Mari,

Please distribute to the City Council members so it can be included in
the packet for this week’s meeting.

Thank you,
Laura

Dear City Council Members,

On behalf of the Savvy Seniors, I would like to bring an issue to your
attention. 

The Calabasas Senior Center was built solely from residents’ taxes,
unlike other facilities within the city.  Therefore, while the center is
used by everyone over 50, membership to the CSC was for Calabasas
residents.  It is our understanding, that this has been the established
policy since the center was opened.

The proposed fee schedule that you are asked to approve at the
November 8th City Council meeting, has a place holder fee for Non-
Resident Calabasas Senior Center membership.  The concern is that by
providing approval of this fee, this may imply a policy change by the City
Council.

Recently, there have been concerns where policy was not adequately
documented and that resulted in some unexpected issues.  For
example, the issue with shared parking and the resulting concerns with
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housing developments.  

Therefore, we are requesting that it be documented that membership
in the Calabasas Senior Center requires Calabasas residency and that
any change in this policy would need formal City Council approval vs an
implied approval.

Thank you for considering this request.

Laura Weisshar
Co-Chair Steering Committee
Calabasas Senior Center

Laura Weisshar
lgweiss1@yahoo.com


